
From: Carolyn Shearman
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C&H Hog Farm Permit Modification - Please Deny
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 3:33:13 PM

Dear ADEQ,
 
I would like the C & H Hog Farm proposed modification of their Nutrient Management Plan to
allow
land application of hog wastewater from Waste storage Pond 2 by tanker-wagon to be denied.
 
Without better information about the waste, I don’t think it should not be permitted for C & H to
use a vac-tanker truck to apply hog
wastewater to any of the fields from Pond 2   We do not have adequate information about the
amount of Phosphorus, Nitrogen and other nutrients planned for this application and we do not
have it about waste that has already been applied to some of the fields.
 
Carolyn Shearman
2200 Andover Ct.
Little Rock, AR 72227
tucshea@gmail.com
501-603-5305
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